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9 September 2020 
  

 

Dear Stakeholder 
 
Grizzly Bear Creek Wind Power Project – Project Update Letter 

You are receiving this project update letter because you live or own land near the Grizzly Bear Creek Wind 

Power Project (the Project). The Project is being developed by Wild Run L.P. through its general partner, Enel 

Alberta Wind Inc. which is a subsidiary of Enel Green Power North America, Inc. (EGP).  

EGP greatly values our relationship with the community, and we are committed to engaging and consulting 

with all affected stakeholders. This project update letter provides up-to-date information on the Project and 

provides the opportunity to seek your feedback.  

In June 2020 we issued a Project newsletter which detailed the proposed layout and turbine changes, the 

updated project schedule and an update on ongoing assessments and studies. In the intervening time, EGP 

have been working to refine the project layout and the project schedule, the following table provides an update 

to the anticipated project schedule.  

TIMELINE         PROJECT MILESTONE 
Q3 2020     Layout optimization  
Q1 2021     Consultation update  
Q1 2021     Submit amendment application to the Alberta Utilities Commission (AUC)  
Q3 2021     Site mobilization and construction start  
Q3 2022      Commercial operation  

 
It is expected that construction will now commence in Q3 2021, which is delayed from the previously indicated 

construction start date of Q3 2020 due to market and supply chain uncertainties attributed to COVID-19. Over 

the next year EGP will be investigating potential changes to the turbine technology and layout in order to 

optimize the layout and improve project economics. Careful consideration will be given to environmental 

impacts as well as noise, shadow flicker and visual impacts.  

A further project update will be provided as the project progresses and the layout and project schedule are 

refined. If you have any questions in relation to this update letter, or any questions about the Project in general, 

please contact our consultation agent:  

Michael Stafford 
Tel: 403-808-5199   
Email: mstafford@akodaland.com 

mailto:mstafford@akodaland.com

